
Hannah More Primary School Newsletter  

30th June 2017 

Hello everyone 

Thank you to all our wonderful parents who brought food in to share this afternoon. 
What a wonderful spread! Many thanks for your generosity. 

This morning we had a visit from the Mayor who was launching the ‘Clean Streets’ 
campaign. Some of our children have featured in this initiative, so keep an eye out in 
the press for news about how we can make Bristol a cleaner and tidier place. 

This week we were very pleased to welcome families of children who will be starting 
here in September. The Early Years team explained the induction process and there was 
a chance for everyone to look round school and explore the Reception classrooms.  We 
look forward to welcoming the next generation of Hannah More pupils! 

The Scouts were also in school this week, running a special taster evening. There was a 
great turnout (especially from Reception classes!) and we really look forward to seeing 
how plans for ‘1st Dings Scouts’ develop.  

Today children had an opportunity to visit their new classrooms and most children were 
also able to meet their new teachers. ‘Meet the teacher’ meetings will take place in 
September when all our new staff are in place. 

Have a great weekend, 

Sue Ramsay,   

Headteacher. 

Reception: Aaliyah & Abdulrahman  

Year 1:  Lorenzo and Yoonis  

Year 2:  Taiya  and Maida  

Year 3:  Tanisha and Sabrina M  

Year 4:  Safa and Iliyas    

Year 5:  Abdirahman and Aisha  

Year 6:  Sophia  and Alahna  

 
We have children in school with nut allergies. Contact with nuts can be life 

threatening for them. Please don’t bring any nuts into school - this includes 

peanut butter and Nutella spread. We appreciate your help. Thank you. 

Please speak to the school office if you have any further questions. 



 

Hannah More Primary 

      Friday 14th July         3:30pm — 5:30pm 

BBQ 

DISCO DOME BOUNCY CASTLE  &  

INFLATABLE OBSTACLE COURSE 

DONKEY RIDES  

…. and many more fun 

filled games & activities!!  

All welcome!  

SUMMER FESTIVAL 2017 

In need of help with childcare in the summer 

holidays?  Looking for something a bit different? 

This holiday club is for children aged 8-12 years 

and teaches them all about coding and creating 

their own video games!  

Visit www.juniorgamecreators.co.uk for more 

information on dates and cost.  

Hannah More Play Days  
on the school field PLUS trips to  

Blaise Castle, Avon Valley, Freedog and the 
City Farm! 

Full details on the website or  
from the school office. 

Tickets available from 10th July!



 
PARENTS’ VOICE MEETING  

 

Thursday 6th July   9am - 10am   

 

An opportunity for you to raise any issues 

you have and to get feedback from school 

staff.  We will also be discussing plans for 

our Summer Festival on Friday 14th July.  

Please come along if you can! 
 

Also please support us by completing an 

online survey about the school. 

 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/  

Fire Safety in  

Tower Blocks 

Following the Grenfell Tower fire in 

London, Bristol City Council and Avon 

Fire Service are arranging meetings 

to reassure tenants in Bristol.  

Full list of dates in our neighbourhood below: 

Ashmead House:       30 June, 2pm to 4pm 

Rawnsley House:       27 June, 2pm to 4pm 

    Croydon House:         24 June, 10am to 12pm 

Baynton House:         26 June, 2pm to 4pm 

Kingsmarsh House:   26 June, 2pm to 4pm 

Barton House:            22 June, 2pm to 4pm 

Eccleston House:       28 June, 2pm to 4pm 

Phoenix House:          28 June, 2pm to 4pm 

John Cozens House:  24 June, 2pm to 4pm 

Haviland House:         24 June, 2pm to 4pm 

Corbett House:           27 June, 2pm to 4pm 

    Ropewalk House:       24 June, 10am to 12pm 

   Harwood House:        29 June, 10am to 12pm 

   Lansdown Court:        29 June, 10am to 12pm 

                    Twinnell House:       1 July, 2pm to 4pm 

All money raised from 

the sale of these tasty 

goodies will help 

contribute towards the 

Year 6 Leavers Disco!  

Come along after 

school on Friday 7th  

 Year 6 Leavers  
Bake sale!   

Would you like to try Yoga?  

7th and 14th July 9.30-10.30  

 Free! For Hannah More mums! 

https://parentview.ofsted.gov.uk/


   

 


